
 
 

 

JUNE 2023 

Affordable Connectivity Program 

Dear Providers, 
 
The Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) is a federal program that helps low-income families with the cost of having 
internet service at home. Those who participate in Medicaid should already qualify for this benefit. 
 
What's included: 

• Up to $30 per month household discount on internet (up to $75/month discount if household is on qualifying 
tribal lands) 

• One time device discount: Up to $100 for a laptop, tablet, or desktop computer where available 
 
To apply, members can visit affordableconnectivity.gov. The ACP support center can be reached 9 a.m. to 9 p.m. 
seven days a week at 877-384-2575. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Meridian 
 
 
 
 
Resources: 
 
affordableconnectivity.gov/wp-content/uploads/ACP-Flyer.pdf  
 
affordableconnectivity.gov/wp-content/uploads/ACP-Flyer-2.pdf  
 
affordableconnectivity.gov/wp-content/uploads/ACP-Tribal-Flyer.pdf 
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